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Message from the Editor-in-Chief
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief,

As we are leaving the second summer with the COVID-19 pandemic, the threat of variants started to create 
intense pressure in all areas. On the other hand, both the general and medical society, including the healthcare 
professionals and research individuals, are now doing better with the pandemic measures worldwide.

We very well know that a significant proportion of authors and readers of GMJ are involved not only in 
our fight against the COVID-19 as healthcare professionals in the frontline but also in research activities. 
Therefore, as we have been receiving a higher number of submissions in 2021 compared with the same period 
in the last year, we should more strongly thank the authors submitting articles to GMJ, as well as our referees 
and readers.

In the third issue of GMJ, we have highly interesting original articles, and case reports. As the journal's 
publishing team, we try to keep covering a wide range of articles from different disciplines.

Thank you for contributing to GMJ.

M. Ali Gülçelik, M.D., Prof.
Editor-in-Chief


